Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Brick Bank Lane, Allostock on Wednesday 3 June 2015
Present: 
Liz Finney (LF), Pat Guerin (PG), Pennie Drummond (PD), Shaun Walsh (SW), Muriel Taylor (MT), Anna Collins (AC) & Lesley Harrison (LH)
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence   
All present
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting
The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising
None. 
	

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report
MT reported that the balance was £1718.36
	

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report
PG reported that there were 81 full members and 11 associate members
	

	6
	PR
Social Media Update: Twitter has 520 followers and Facebook has 1120 friends plus the page has 837 Likes.

HI had produced a poster of 2015 ride dates. Congleton ride to be added.
#loveendurance campaign had been launched nationally. AC is working towards developing a database of all local media contacts for EGB to use.

The committee was disappointed with the lack of PR material available from Head Office to attract new members. HI had subsequently advised by email that new leaflets may be available for the 1 August Delamere Event.
	HI

	7
	Cheshire Frolic
The event had gone very well although rider numbers were slightly fewer than last year particularly in Class 1. A profit of over £1000 had been achieved. 2016 will mark the 10th anniversary of the Frolic and it was agreed that it would be commemorated with a commemorative plaque / bridle badge / pin badge instead of a rosette. SW would speak to Zoe Lindop about plaques made of tin to mark the 10 yrs. 
	SW

	8
	Wirral Ride
SW advised that arrangements had been progressing well with 60 entries to date. The catering is now arranged but a vet writer would be required. The route had been amended slightly to divert riders around a muddy area which had wooden walkways in ill repair over them. The total distance remains unchanged. SW to send risk assessment to LF. A concern was raised that a pleasure rider had entered the ride twice on two horses. Clarification would be sought about her intentions.
	SW

MT



	9
	Delamere Forest Enterprise Day

It was agreed that LF, AC and LH would attend the event on 1 Aug. 

The logo and a brief overview of CEGB had been provided to the event organiser to use in publicity material for the event. A Cheshire EGB leaflet had been designed and 100 A5 leaflets would be printed. AC to arrange printing.

10 photographs from the website would be selected to be printed in A5 and laminated with captions for the display boards. 

LF would take the display boards, gazebo, table and chairs on the day. 
	AC


	10
	Inter-Regional Team

The team was coming together with LF acting as chef d’equipe.  
	

	11
	Update on Pleasure Rides

Chester – SW to put plea for helpers on Facebook.

                  PG to prepare entry forms & schedule. LF to email details

                  LF to contact ride organiser to ensure preparation is underway

Peover –   The venue had been booked and more helpers would be required.

Delamere – The route had been changed to incorporate the new Oakmere Way bridleway
	SW

PG

LF

	12
	AOB

The banner needs to be renewed as the graphic is peeling off.
The ride information exchange between Lancs and Derbyshire seems to have dried up. PR contacts to be provided with Cheshire ride information. 
	PD
AC

	12
	Date of next meeting.

Wednesday 15 July at the Laurels at 7.30pm
	


